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Dear Board of Trustees:
 
This RFQ is still in preparation and to stagger with some of the other RFQ’s/RFP’s, I will
ask you to consider this item at the August meeting.  Since our state appropriation is not
going to happen in this fiscal year we need a little more time to evaluate what are the main
tasks we will be asking them to complete.  Presumably, we will continue to discuss
proceeding with a bond issue in the near future.
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